
 

EA1415-02 
June 4, 2015 
 
 
To Parties 
 
Re:   Chedabucto Project Environmental Assessment 
 Kirby Marshal participation in the Behchoko community hearing 
 
The Review Board is providing notice that Board member Kirby Marshall will not be able to 
participate in person at the Behchoko community hearing on June 18, 2015.  This is due to the 
change in the Behchoko hearing date change.  As a result, it is possible that the Review Board may 
not have enough Board members present at this hearing to meet quorum.  The Review Board 
proposes to have Kirby Marshall participate via teleconference to ensure that the Review Board has 
quorum.   
 
Mr. Marshall is fully up to date on the file and able to participate in all aspects of the EA with the 
exception that he will only listen in on the Behchoko community hearing.  Mr. Marshall will attend 
the Yellowknife hearing in person with the rest of the Board on June 23rd and 24th 2015.  
 
The Review Board asks any parties with concerns with this approach to the completion of the 
proceeding to submit those concerns in writing to the Board no later than June 12, 2015 at 5 pm 
MDT.  The Board will assume that any party that does not provide written concerns consents to 
Mr. Marshall’s participation as described above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
A/Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Ph: 867-766-7056 
Email: aehrlich@reviewboard.ca 
Fax: 867-766-7074 
 
 
  

mailto:aehrlich@reviewboard.ca

